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Vulcan Solar Hybrid Energy Centre GP Inc. 

53 Jarvis Street, Suite 300 
Toronto, Ontario M5C 2H2 

T: 416.363.8380 
F: 416.363.7959 

June 26, 2019 
 
Dear Neighbour,  
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you of a schedule change related to the Vulcan Solar project 
(the ‘Project’). Initial development work targeted an in-service date of December 2018, however, 
despite our best efforts, we have been unable to secure the necessary commercial certainty to 
move forward.  
 
As such, we are extending the planned in-service date to December 31, 2023. This extension 
request, being filed for approval with the Alberta Utilities Commission (‘AUC’), will provide the 
Project team additional opportunity to secure the necessary commercial contracts required to 
invest in this incredible project. Field studies were conducted by the Project team and reviewed 
by Alberta Environment and Parks (‘AEP’) prior to AUC submission in 2016. Since that time the 
Project has continued to keep these studies current; no AEP related concerns have been raised. 
No changes to the layout, size or technology are proposed at this time.  
 
EDF Renewables Canada Inc (‘EDFR’) has been investing in Alberta since 2013 with the 
development and construction of the Blackspring Ridge Wind Project. Most recently, EDFR was 
awarded a 20-year agreement with the Alberta Electricity System Operator (‘AESO’) for its 
Cypress Wind Project, a 202MW wind facility near Medicine Hat. We remain dedicated to the 
Project and believe renewables will play a vital role in diverse energy mix for Albertans.  
 
We appreciate your understanding and continuous support. A follow up call will be made to 
you, to confirm the receipt of this letter.  
 
We have included two (2) documents with this letter: 

• A Project map showing the Project boundary and proposed layout (this is unchanged 
from the original layout presented in 2016); and 

• The Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC) Brochure — Public involvement in a proposed 
utility development. 

 
We look forward to receiving your feedback about this proposed schedule change. We will be 
filing our application with the AUC towards the end of June 2019. 
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Should you have any additional questions or comments, please feel free to call or email.  
 
VulcanSolarProject@edf-re.com 
 
Phone: 844-553-3336 
 
www.vulcansolar.ca  
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 

 
Mark Gallagher 
Development Manager 
EDF Renewables Canada Inc. 
Mark.Gallagher@edf-re.com 
T: 514-805-3243 

 

 
Kimberli Kenna 
Liaison and Site Coordinator 
EDF Renewables Canada Inc. 
Kimberli.Kenna@edf-re.com   
T: 403-671-4000 
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